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WILKES ELEMENTARY 
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

August 2018
Dear Wilkes community,  

We’re looking forward to school starting in the new building! All major parts of the school, including building 
interiors and the playground, will be complete when students return. Finishing construction work is still taking 
place in some areas. 

Pick-up/drop-off locations   
Parent pick-up and drop-off 
will be located off Wilkes 
Road. Buses will load along 
169th Avenue.  See diagram to 
the right. 

We did it together 
Thank you for your patience 
during construction and 
supporting the bond measure 
that made these projects 
possible. We look forward to 
welcoming you to the new 
school!   
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